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FIRE SPRINKLER CONTRACTORS AND DESIGNERS
P.O. Box 1390 Auburn, Maine 04211-1390

207-784-1507 Fax: 207.782.0566

DATE: 10/10/12

SUBJECT: Spinnaker Trust - 2° Flr and Stairwey
Fire Sprinkler Letter of Compliance

Mike,

This letter is to inform you that the sprinkler system that was designed and installed for the
* newly renovated area at 123 Free Street in Portland Maine, was done in accordance with NFPA
#13, state, and local codes. '

The remolded area of the 2° fir is protected with an existing NFPA 13 wet sprinkler system.
Sprinkler heads and piping have been added, removed and or relocated to accommodate the new

tenant fit-up layout.

Please do not hesitate to call with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Taylor
Eastern Fire Protection Co. - Construction Superintendent



